Jasmine Dillon

From: Deborah Nickson

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 4:55 PM

To: Jasmine Dillon

Subject: FW: Request to Block of Areas of Letitia Street/Valley Street

From: Angela Carpenter <judgecarpenter@vicksburg.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 4:54 PM

To: Deborah Nickson <dnickson@vicksburg.org>

Subject: Request to Block of Areas of Letitia Street/Valley Street

Thanks again for your help! Please see my request below.

We are partnering with the Stop the Violence Committee on its next Stop the Violence Rally, which will be
held this Saturday, July 26" from 11am to 1pm. The Rally will be held at King David #1 MB Church at 2719
Letitia Street and the Valley St. playground, which is down the street, less than a half a block away, from

the church. We expect a great turnout, especially of our community's children and teens. For safety
reasons, we are asking that two areas are blocked off:

1. The corner of Bowmar Avenue and Letitia Street and,
2. The corner of Valley Street near the Valley Street playground

We request that these areas be blocked of from 10am to 3pm, from setup to clean up. If you have any
questions, please feel free to call me at 601-868-0286. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Judge Angela Carpenter



